
 

 

February 20, 2018 

 

       Via Email: cleve.doty@oag.texas.gov 

Cleve W. Doty     and U.S. Regular Mail 
Ken Paxton Attorney General of Texas 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 78711-2548 
 
 Re:  Request to Cease and Desist Unlawful Electioneering 
 
Dear Mr. Doty, 
 
Please be advised that in response to your February 14, 2018 letter, the social media 
posts referenced in your letter and any like them that the District is aware of have been 
withdrawn as requested. In addition, District-wide communication has been made to all 
Brazosport Independent School District staff about the Election Code regarding the 
prohibition of using school district resources for political advertising.  Thank you. 
 
  
Respectfully, 
  
 
Danny Massey 
Superintendent 
Brazosport Independent School District 
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